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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535 

October 14, 1977 

REGISTERED 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Receipt of your payment in the amount of $62.00 
for documents pertaining to you is acknowledged. 

Enclosed are 620 pages from your file. As you 
were previously advised by telephone, the majority of this 
information concerns your Freedom of Information-Privacy 
Acts (FOIPA) requests and litigation. 

Please refer to letter dated June 30, 1977, from 
the Office of the Deputy Attorney General to Mr. Lesar 
for an explanation of the withheld material. As you were 
previously advised, this FOIPA request has been reviewed 
pursuant to your appeal. 

Sincerely yours, 

Clarence M. Kelley 
Director 
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